FRINITY COLLECE
OXFORD

20th November, 1963

Dear Greenhalgh,
Thank you very much for your invitation, which
I am delighted to accept. I have not seen Mr, Manning's
criticism, so I shall look forward to hearing it at
the Dinner,

Yours sincerely,

o v~

Cs Greenhalgh, Esqge,
Hon. Gen., Secretary,
Hampstead Hockey Club.



